2012-0437
METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF HEARING

Proposed Ordinance 2012-0437

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing will be held before the Metropolitan King County Council, Room 1001, King County Courthouse, Seattle, Washington, on the 13th day of November, 2012, at 1:30 p.m., to consider adoption of Proposed Ordinance 2012-0437.

Proposed Ordinance 2012-0437:

· Acknowledges the recently adopted Ordinance 17423 that establishes new fees effective January 1, 2013 for solid waste disposal at solid waste transfer stations, drop boxes and at the Cedar Hills regional landfill. 

· Changes the fee for solid waste disposal for other vehicles at the Cedar Hills regional landfill from $121.75 to $120.17 per ton so that it is the same as the per tonnage fee at transfer stations for these vehicles. 
The full text of this ordinance will be mailed upon request to the Clerk of the Council, Room 1200, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA 98104, telephone 205-296-1020, or is available on the Internet at http://www.kingcounty.gov/council/clerk/ordinances_advertised.aspx .

This notice is given in accordance with the provisions of RCW 36.32.120 (7) and provides penalties for the violation of the provisions thereof.  
DATED at Seattle, Washington, this 31st day of October, 2012.
METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON

ANNE NORIS

CLERK OF THE COUNCIL
